
 

Poster presentation guidelines 
Poster sessions will be a unique occasion to present your research, discuss with attendees from 

around the world and make great contacts to advance your career as a Researcher or Clinician-

Researcher. Read the following guidelines carefully: 

  

 Two posters will be posted on each board. Therefore, your poster has to be maximum 45 

inches (115 cm) wide and 48 inches (125 cm) high. Out of respect for other presenters, 

posters larger than those measurements may be removed if they hide other posters.  
 

 You are welcome to use text, figures, tables, photographs, etc. Please prepare all materials 

neatly and legibly, in a size sufficient to read at a distance of 3 feet (1 meter). The Congress will 

provide materials to fasten your poster to the board. 
 

 It is important for you to be present at your poster during the poster sessions to answer 

questions and discuss your research with meeting attendees.  
 

 Your assigned times will be either during both morning breaks (Friday October 4th 10:45-

11:15am & Saturday October 5th 9:00-9:30am) OR during both afternoon breaks (Friday 

October 4th 4:00-4:30pm & Saturday October 5th 2:15-2:45pm). Please check your emails and 

the final Congress program for official presentation time. 
 

 All posters have to be up before 10:30am on Friday October 4th and taken down at 

2:45pm on Saturday October 5th (please do not remove your poster from the board before 

the final afternoon break) 
 

 The title of your poster has to be the same as the title of your accepted abstract. 
 

 If you haven’t done so, the presenting author has to register to both days of SPC 2019 in order 

to present and get their abstracts published in the International Journal of Sports Physical 

Therapy. Accepted abstracts for which no presenter has registered for the conference will NOT 

be published in IJSPT. 

 

 

Should you have any questions about abstract presentations, please email 

Jean-Francois Esculier, PT PhD (Chair of Scientific Committee) at jean-francois.esculier@ubc.ca 


